
The militarization of our police force is a threat to public safety. I am in favor of limiting police access to equipment that allow them to 
use undue/excessive force on the people they are supposed to protect. The equipment outlined in HB 2481 is alarming and 
unnecessary. I am in favor of HB 2481 because it is not safe for the public if the police have access to military weapons. 


